March 26, 2004

Mona Hengelsberg UHL Construction P.O. Box 8 Allison Park, PA 15101

Dear Mona,

Our staff and I would like to "Thank You" and extend our appreciation for all of your loyalty and support over the years.

You have shared in the growth of our company and we are pleased to announce that we are operating in our new facility. Our new building is designed to make us more efficient.

You have an open invitation, anytime to come and visit us. We look forward to continuing our relationship as always and again "Thank You"

Sincerely.

Michael J. Weinzierl, President

Professional Graphic Communications, Inc.